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From: The Banc “

Sent: 16 August 2017 16:23

To: Clir Ahmet Peray

Cc: Adter Hannah;_; Nilgun Canver; Cunningham Ann; Fernandes
Frederico

Subject: The Banc/Clinton Road Parking Pressures

Dear All,

I hope this email finds you all well and healthy. The purpose of this email is to briefly share with you the
main points/notes of our meeting yesterday evening between myself (Fabio) and a total of 42 residents.

As per my previous emails with Clir Ahmet, and conversations with Miss Cunningham, Miss Canver and
Clir Ozbek, you’ll aware of the parking pressures and other issues around The Banc, Clinton Road, Station
Road and a small part of Clarence Road.

I am pleased to say that the meeting was very positive and I am confident that with our action plan (use of
School Car Park) and other measures (which we will discuss of the 29th at 3:30pm) we can restore our
relationship with the neighbours. It was reassuring and pleasing to hear how fond they are of myself and
Can, the fact we are locals, the change which we have contributed to the area and more importantly, that
they have a nice restaurant literally footsteps away from their home.

In this meeting (which took 2 hours) the main point of discussion was off course parking pressures. The
local residents were very happy to hear that we have negotiated (currently a trial period) with Park View
School to use their car park facility from the 1st of September until the 30th September which we are
hopeful to make permanent whilst also looking into other parking options for our patrons.

During the meeting we discussed:

e Current CPZ and thoughts of change of CPZ
e Clinton Road/Station Road to become a one way system
o Electronic Ballards ( I am aware this is not an option yet it was discussed)

I stated to the local residents that we have a meeting in place to discuss the parking pressures with the local
authority. As you can all appreciate the local residents are requesting to also meet with the local authority
and ourselves. I suggest after our meeting on the 29th to perhaps arrange a meeting between the local
authority, ourselves and the local residents addressing the current pressures faced and our action plan to
combat these issues. Upon analysing all points made by both ourselves (local traders) and the local
residents, we are confident the local authority can create/introduce certain measures to accommodate all
parties involved.

I look forward to seeing you all on the 29th August at 3:30pm.
Best Regards and best wishes,

Fabio & Can
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